ST, PATRICK'S CATHOLIC VOLUNTARY ACADEMY.
Caronation Avenue, Wilford, Nottingham NG11 7AB
(115 9152961 Fax 0115 9152062

Email: admin@st-patricks.nottingham.sch.uk
Website: www st-patricks nottingham.sch.uk

5t Patrick’s

Catholic Voluntary Academy

Hoadteacher: Mrs T Lane

13% January 2020

Dear Parents/Carers,

Pm delighted to be writing to let you know that your child has been selected to
represent school in a choir concert at The Becket School on Wednesday 121
February in a Trust concert. The concert begins at 6pm and finishes at 8:15pm.
Tickets will be made available by the Becket organisers for parents and carers fo
come to enjoy the concert and | will send details of these once { have them.

To take part in the concert, we will leave school at 3pm on Wednesday 13th
February and walk to the Becket school for rehearsals before the show. We will
have a packed lunch tea at the becket so all pupils will need to bring a packed lunch
to eat in the evening.

If you are attending the concert you will be able to take your child once the concert
finishes, if you are unable to attend you wiil need to collect your child from The
Becket School at 8:15pm.

Please complete the below consent form if you would like you child to attend, | will
take the OV4 forms we hold in school so it is imperative that these are up-to-date.

if your child is unable to attend, please also complete the attached slip to let us know
so that we can send accurate choir number to the The Becket school.

Kind regards,

Mrs Slight
Deputy Headteacher

Becket Choir Concert. FAO: Mrs Slight

PLEASE RETURN TO THE SCHOOL OFFICE OR TO THE ORANGE BAG VIA THE
CLASS TEACHER.

| confirm that my child can attend
The Becket School Concert. This will take place on Wednesday 12t February at The
Becket School from 3pm and 8:15pm and that their medical information and Ov4
forms are up-to-date.

My child will be collected from The Becket School at 8:15pm by:

Name: Relationship to child:

or Name: Relationship to child:

If your child is fo be collected by another person the office will need to be informed by 3:00
on 12/02/2020.



